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Friday 6th June 2025 
 

Maple Class – ‘A Trip to the Seaside’  
Enrichment Day  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Monday 14th July, as part of our ‘Seaside’ topic, the children in Maple 
Class will be taking part in a very exciting ‘Trip to the Seaside’ 
enrichment day. Imagine making ice cream sundaes, building 
sandcastles, playing hook-a-duck, searching in rock pools – all without 
leaving the (hopefully!) sunny village of Chesterton!  
 
This enrichment day is designed to give children an exciting experience of seaside activities, 
bring their learning to life, make memories with their friends and, most of all, have fun! As part 
of the day, the children will engage in a drama workshop, titled ‘Tea Under the Sea’. This will 
be led by a professional external facilitator, who will take the children on an underwater journey 
where they will meet different creatures, learn songs and perform poems. The cost of the 
workshop is £5.60. Please give consent and make payment online in the usual way, via 
Scopay. Costs will be recovered by the school for those in receipt of Pupil Premium funding. If 
you think that your child is eligible, please check with the school office.  

 
To make the day even more special, the children can come into school 
wearing under the sea/beach themed clothing. They could dress up as 
their favourite sea creature, be a mermaid or pirate for the day or wear 
summery clothing. We may experience warm weather on the day, so 
please avoid heavy fancy dress costumes. We do not want this to be a 
source of stress, so wearing the colours of a particular sea creature or 
sparkly clothing to resemble scales is perfect! Please avoid swimwear 
items. 

Normal school shoes are still to be worn as we want children to be comfortable and safe 
during the day.  

 
This promises to be a really lovely experience for Maple Class and we hope they have lots of 
fun on their special seaside day.  
 
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 
Kind regards, Miss Spencer and the Maple Class team 

 


